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Melbourne: Campus 
Consolidation 

A milestone in the history of 

Australian Catholic University 

occurred in Melbourne on Monday 6 

March 2000 with the beginning of 

the academic year at St Patrick's 

Campus. The successful completion 

of the consolidation of the two 

Melbourne campuses during 1999 is 

a tremendous achievement for the 

University. The Premier of Victoria, 

the Honourable Steve Bracks, will 

open the building on Friday 28 July. 

The Chancellor, His Eminence 

Cardinal E. Clancy, AC and the 

President, Most Reverend G. Pell 

OD, will also be involved in the 

formal proceedings. 

Closing ceremonies were held at 

Mercy Campus on 2 December and 

at Christ Campus on 3 December 

1999. These ceremonies provided a 

fitting opportunity to recognise the 

valuable contribution made to the 

University and its predecessor 

colleges by all those involved with 

these two campuses. 

A fund raising campaign has been 

launched for St Patrick's Campus 

with an Appeal target of$3 million 

to be raised from corporate and 

community donors, and Melbourne 

Catholic parishes. The Fundraising 

Campaign Committee is chaired by 

prominent businessman Mr John 

Ralph, AC and has the support of the 

Most Reverend G Pell OD, 

Archbishop of Melbourne. 

St Patrick's Campus will provide 

improved educational opportunities 

by streamlining courses, facilities 

and services offered at its former 

suburban campuses. The Library 

includes an improved range of 

collections in electronic and print 

format to facilitate research. 

Particular attention has been given 

to the aesthetic and spiritual aspects 

of our new campus. St Patrick's 

presence as an educational institution 

in the centre of the business district 

projects our identity as a Catholic 

University visibly and strongly to the 

city's economic, artistic and 

intellectual community. 

St Patrick's Campus, Melbourne, will be 
open for staff and students in 2000. 

Sydney: MacKillop Campus 

At the request of the Sisters of St 

Joseph, Australian Catholic 

University vacated the Mount Street, 

North Sydney premises mid 1999 to 

enable the Sisters to undertake 

development of their site. As a result 

of the move from Mount Street, the 

University undertook a building 

program in late 1999 to convert the 

gymnasium space in the Carroll 

Building, MacKillop Campus to 

provide additional accommodation. 

Brisbane: Banyo Campus 
Development 

In December 1999 the Minister for 

Education, Training and Youth 

Affairs, the Hon Dr David Kemp, 

MP confirmed the approval of an 

allocation of $4m in 2002 to assist 

the University with the development 

of the Pius XII Seminary site at 

Banyo, and with the upgrading of 

infom1ation technology services 

across the University. Federal and 

State Government funding associated 

with the Banyo campus development 

now totals $l l m. In discussion with 

the Queensland Bishops, legal 

arrangements by which the 

University will have access to the 

seminary property have been 

finalised with the move to Banyo 

now planned for 2003. 

Information Day for Career Advisors at 

Mount Saint Mary Campus. 
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